
 

 

 

CONGREGATIONAL INFORMATION 
 

 

 
 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 19, 2020 (Pulpit Supply, Chase Epps) 

      9:30 a.m.  Sunday School (Brock Hall) 

    10:30 a.m.  Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

      1:30 p.m. Stated Meeting of the Session 

 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 22, 2020  

   6:00 p.m.  Choir Practice  

 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 26, 2020 (Pulpit Supply, Chase Epps) 

 

 
OPEN/CLOSE:  Amanda East 
 

OFFERING COUNTERS:  Sarah Martin, Lee Matthews 

 

 

     The flowers in the Sanctuary are placed here this morning to the glory of God in 

the memory of Sherry feller. 

 

 

     These Days, the devotional booklets for January, February, and March are in the 

rack beside the Sanctuary door. 
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SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 
We would like to welcome Chase Epps, Director of Maranatha Camp and 

Conference Center.  Chase will lead worship service for us this morning. 
 

WELCOME VISITORS:  We are glad you are here today!  Please take a moment to sign 

our attendance sheet (include your address and email) which is in the red folder in 

your pew.  Also, please sign the visitor card in the pew rack and drop it in the offering 

plate as it is passed late in the service.  We hope you feel free to join us again in 

worship! 

 

STATED MEETING OF THE SESSION 

Session will meet in the parlor this afternoon at 1:30 p.m.  

 

CHOIR PRACTICE 

The choir will practice Wednesday, January 22 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

CWJC LUNCHEON 

We will provide lunch for the Christian Women’s Job Corp on January 28, 29 & 

30.  Please contact Betsey Adams if you can help. 

 
SIGN- UP SHEETS FOR 2020 CHURCH DUTIES ARE POSTED ON THE BULLETIN BOARD 

Volunteers are needed for 2020 church duties.  Please drop by and sign up or you can 

call Karen at the church office to have your name put on the board.   

 

THANK YOU 

The family of Sherry Feller would like to thank the everyone in the church for 

everything they have done in the last week.  The calls, prayers, thoughts of care 

and concern and food provided were appreciated more than words can say. 
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